
Dear Friend in Christ: 
 
We would like to make you aware of an interdenominational seminar, coming to the western suburbs of Chicago 
this summer, that has proven to be a blessing over the years to many clergy members as well as laypersons in 
position of church leadership.   
 
What:     Mediation Skills Training Institute 
When:    August 7-11, 2017 
Where:   Glen Ellyn, IL 
 
Whether or not you are able to attend, we would appreciate any help you can provide in spreading the word about 
this exceptional training event, which is worth 32 contact hours for those seeking CEUs.  If  you can include one 
or more of the attached documents on a website, in a newsletter, or in a group email, we would be most 
appreciative! 
 
Please note that the deadline for an early-bird discount of $200 off the regular tuition is July 14, 2017. 
 
If you would like to learn more about the Lombard Mennonite Peace Center, sponsor for this seminar, we invite 
you to visit our website at www.LMPeaceCenter.org. 
 
We hope that many of our friends from presbyteries in states contiguous to Illinois will join us this summer! 
 
Peace and grace be with you, 
 
Pamela B. Eiten 
LMPC Assistant for Communication 
 
Lombard Mennonite Peace Center 
101 W. 22nd Street, Suite 206 
Lombard, IL  60148 
P: 630.627.0507 
F: 630.627.0519 
www.LMPeaceCenter.org 
	


